
WRIGHTSTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING JULY 30, 2024 

The Wrightstown Township Board of Supervisors held a Special advertised meeting on Tuesday, July 

30, 2024, in the Meeting Room of the Wrightstown Township Municipal Building, 2203 Second Street 

Pike, Wrightstown, PA. Chair Chester S. Pogonowski called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. Present 

were Vice Chair Jane B. Magne, Treasurer Robert S. Lloyd, and Solicitor Vicki Kushto. Other staff and 

consultants were excused from attending. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

A. This meeting was advertised in the Bucks County Courier Times on Sunday, July 28, 2024 for the 

purposes of appointing an Interim Manager and to conduct any other business before the Board. 

B. The Board held an Executive Session July 30, 2024 to interview an Interim Manager candidate. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

Deferred to end of meeting. 

SOLICITOR’S REPORT: 

There was none. 

 

ENGINEER’S REPORT: 

There was none.  

SUPERVISORS’ COMMENTS: 

There were none. 

MANAGER’S REPORT: 

There was none. 

APPROVAL OF BILLS: 

There were no bills presented for payment. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Deferred to next meeting. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

There was none. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Appointment of Interim Manager.  The Board had earlier interviewed Gregg Schuster to fill the role of 

Interim Manager until a permanent manager can be identified and hired.  On motion by Vice Chair Magne and 

second by Treasurer Lloyd, the Board unanimously approved the appointment of Gregg Schuster as Interim 



Manager effective August 12 at a rate of $150 per hour for 30 hours per week.  Solicitor Kushto was 

authorized to work through a written agreement with Mr. Schuster to be signed by the Board at its earliest 

convenience. Mr. Schuster will be engaged as a consultant beginning August 5 to transition with outgoing 

Manager Stacey Mulholland.  The work agreement will have an open-ended time frame with either side being 

required to give 30 calendar days’ notice to terminate. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

There was none. 

EXECUTIVE SESSION: 

There was none. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The Board authorized the cancellation of two additional special meetings that were advertised for 

August 1 and August 2, 2024.  On a motion by Treasurer Lloyd, seconded by Vice Chair Magne, all 

voted to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Stacey Mulholland, Manager 

 

 

 

Attachments: None 
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